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Excellence for every child every day

Core Values at Rivelin
Our Core Values are really important to us at Rivelin. Y1/2 
and Y3/4 explored kindness in the story ‘The Lion and the 
Mouse’ during their Talk Assembly this week. The children 
shared ideas about the importance of being helpful and kind 
to others. Even a tiny mouse can help a huge lion!
Y5/6 acted in role as teachers and explored different 
scenarios involving Core Values. We discussed ways in 
which we can address unwanted behaviours around school 
and how we can encourage respect, kindness and honesty 
from everyone. Welcome Back Outdoor Disco

We are looking forward to our 
Outdoor Disco on Monday 25th

September. The disco was 
unfortunately cancelled before 

the summer holidays due to bad 
weather. Let’s hope for dry 

weather this time so children can 
have an amazing time with their 

friends!. All funds raised are going 
towards redecorating and 

resourcing the school library. 
Information about the disco has 

been sent out by the school office. 

Issue 2

Singing Assemblies
Music and singing  are a 
valuable part of our 
curriculum at Rivelin. We 
now dedicate every Monday 
Assembly to learning and 
performing a variety of 
songs to sing to an audience.
We will share these with 
you at our Open Classroom 
Events throughout the year.  

After School Clubs
Our Y3/4 Football Club kicked off 
to a great start this week. Look out 

for more after school clubs 
advertised by the office staff in the 

next few weeks.

Y2 Writing
Miss Smith is very proud of her Tawny 
Owl class this week. The children have 
produced non-chronological reports based 
on interesting facts about London. Miss 
Smith said, “I’m really impressed with how 
well they’ve taken to the new handwriting 
lines.” 


